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Field Trip – Dubai Crocodile Park– Grade 5 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
As we continue to celebrate ‘WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY’, we are excited to announce a learning expedition 
for the students of Grade 5 to ‘Dubai Crocodile Park’. The field trip will commence from 15th June onwards. 

 
The visit to the venue will be guided by a trained Educator who will share educational insights about the park 
and make this expeditionary learning memorable. 

 
The programs taught at Dubai Crocodile Park Field Trip cover the following topics: 

• Nile Crocodile Natural History 
o Origins of Crocodiles 
o Environmental adaptations 
o Anatomy 
o Reproduction 

• Crocodiles in Mythology 
o Stories that tie the existence of Crocodiles to African & Asian cultures 
o Other references of Crocodiles in the literature 

• Conservation 
o Environmental role of Crocodiles in their natural environments 
o Crocodiles under human care 

 

Kindly note that students who wish to join the field trip must make a payment of AED 70/- on or before 13th 
June, 2023. Please click here for the steps for payment pathway. 

 

Please send the following with your child on the day of the trip. 

• Water bottle, dry snacks, and a rough note book. 

• Students must wear their regular school uniform, bus card, and cap is compulsory as it is an outdoor 

event.  

 

The class teacher will share further details about the trip closer to the date 

 
We look forward to our students making the most of this opportunity. 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EUl9te8fxsRNr_nU8h_gcGABBn0UdOeCMxMCzIjErFWlFA?e=aulbME

